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SYNOPSIS: 
At 10:59 p.m. on January 12, 2018, deputies from the North Coastal Sheriff's Station responded to a call of a home 
invasion robbery in the 3900 block of Stonebridge Lane in the community of Rancho Santa Fe.  Four black male adult 
suspects, wearing masks and each armed with guns, entered the victims' house.  The suspects bound the victims, and 
then ransacked the residence.  The suspects left the area in an unknown direction.  The loss in unknown at this time.  The 
investigation is on-going and is being handled by the North Coastal Sheriff's Station Detective Unit. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Call Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477 with information and you will remain anonymous.  You may be eligible for up to a 
$1,000 reward for information leading to a felony arrest.   
 


